SLO COORDINATING COMMITTEE
Notes
August 20, 2012   4:00 p.m.   #AA-216
PRESENT:  Donna Floyd (Chair), Jason Berner, Helen Kalkstein, Kenyetta Tribble, Wendy Williams
	Topic
	Discussion
	Follow-Up

	Evaluation of the SLO Process 
	· Wendy distributed three handouts.  Wendy has been collecting comments that the ACCJC is making to institutions regarding their SLOs.  It’s clear from the ACCJC’s comments that there needs to be a mechanism for evaluating the procedure of SLO assessments.  Multiple choice questions should not be used.  The ACCJC wants authentic assessments (see attached).  The Academic Senate is trying to figure out how to do this.  It’s hoped to bring a process to College Council in spring 2013.
	· Wendy and the Academic Senate will continue to work on a process for evaluating SLO Assessments.

	SLO Status Report for the Accrediting Commission Update
	· Donna referred everyone to the SLO status report figures.  CCC is doing better than many other community colleges.  The Achievement Gap Committee has created strategies that could be implemented and the achievement gap should be one of CCC’s institutional outcomes.
· The CIC reviews course SLOs on a regular basis.  Program review looks at course and program SLO Assessments.  The math dept. is using SLO Assessment results in their planning.  The La Raza and ECHD departments also incorporate assessment results in their planning.  Donna asked everyone to look at the ACCJC reports she distributed and send her feedback.
· Half of the community colleges’ SLO Status Reports are due in October and half are due in March.  CCC’s report is due October 15, 2012.

	· The achievement gap will be mentioned in the self-study.
· Donna will send Wendy Gavilan College’s SLO Report.
· Donna will mention in the status report that the Academic Senate acts as a body that evaluates assessments.

	CurricuNet SLO Module Update
	· Wendy reported that she, Rick Ramos, Wayne Organ, Kenyetta Tribble, and James Eyestone will be meeting on Wednesday, 8/22/12.  James is the go-between with the company.  The module will replace the SLO Assessment form.  The questions will all be online and the answers will go into a database.  The data can be retrieved in order to do campus-wide summaries.  Everyone will be able to view other people’s assessments.
	.

	Adjournment
	· The meeting adjourned at 4:50 p.m.
	


Notes taken by Mary Healy
